SPECIALIZED HOUSING, INC.

Sent via Email

Hayley Woodbridge

Associate Housing Project Coordinator
Community Development

City of Vancouver, Washington
hayley.woodbridge@cityofvancouver.us
360-487-7867

May 21%, 2024

Re: Felida Park Senior Housing + PACE, Connecting Housing to Infrastructure Program (CHIP) Award, and
City of Vancouver Monitoring Fee

Dear Hayley Woodbridge:

Specialized Housing Inc. (SHI) is the recipient of a total sum of $1,430,283 in CHIP award funds. This Letter
confirms that SHI agrees to provide payment to the City of Vancouver for the monitoring fee amount of 3% or
$28,484.19 from the total of $949,473 of awarded funds for infrastructure work of the Felida Park Senior Housing
+ PACE project and for the administration of funds.

For further information or if you have any questions, you may contact me by phone at (503) 469-9248, ext. 1, or by
email at bmccarl@shibrc.com.

Sincerely,

rian McCar
Executive Director
Specialized Housing Inc.

CC: Karina Angulo, SHI Transaction Manager, and Samantha Whitley, City of Vancouver, Community
Development Manager

4140 SW 109" Avenue
Beaverton, Oregon 97005
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